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By all these 

lovely tokens, 

September 

days are 

here, 

with 

summer’s 

best of 

weather, 

and autumn’s 

best of cheer. 

 

Helen Hunt 

Jackson 
 

 

 

Administrators Desk 

Hello everyone! Fall is upon us and soon the weather will cool and 
the leaves will change. This is my favorite time of the year. There has 
been a lot going on at Lee Health and Rehab. We have several new 
employees, and  are blessed to have them as part of TEAM LEE! I am 
almost finished with my Administrator In Training program. I am so 
thankful for all of the prayers, words of encouragement, and support. 
I appreciate Honor Chriscoe, who has spent the past 6 months 
training, building my confidence and knowledge, and just being 
patient throughout this entire program. Honor has laid the  
foundation for me to build upon - aggressive, progressive and 
compassionate care and services for our community.  Our success is 
due in part from several employees accepting the challenge of extra 
responsibilities, stepping up and stepping in, ensuring an outstanding 
continuum of care for every resident and patient.  I have been with 
Lee Health and Rehab. the past 8 years, and am excited to see what 
the future holds for our Center.  It is the goal of all CCR Centers to 
provide peace of mind to those we care for, our residents, patients, 
families and staff! 
Please feel free to stop by and say hi! My door is always open. 
-Tammie 
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Residents              Staff 
John Callahan  1        Bridget Davis  6    Ashley Jones  28 
Mary Giles  4  100YEARS!      Tamey Kinney  8 
Helena Cheek  7         Jonathan Mullins 9 
Marion Creech 9         Kendra Hylton  9 
Herman Kirk  9         Shirley Shackleford 10 
Ray Caudill  16         Chanda Mullins  13 
Stephen Strong 17          Keith Cowden  14 
Maurine Brown 18          Tammie Yeary  15 
Sandra Tippett 25          Sierra Lundy  22 

 

Introducing Kitty Kiser 
Kitty is our new Admissions/Marketing Director 
here at Lee. Kitty has over 25 years in a broad 
spectrum of health care sales and marketing 
services. She attended Mountain Empire Community 
College, and is well known throughout southwest 
Virginia and the Tri-cities areas.  
Kitty lives in Bristol, loves the outdoors and anything 
water related! 
We encourage families and friends to stop in and say 
hello. 

We would like to extend a special Thank You to all who made our 15 Year 
Celebration a huge success! 

Tom Ely is to be commended for providing the pulled pork, and the Sycamore 
Hollow Band played the right combination of country and gospel to keep all of the 

guests toe tapping and hand clapping! The Pennington Gap Volunteer Fire 
Department did a great job keeping the kids entertained with water sprays and 

bubbles. 
Gary Byington was the winner of the Fire Pit and accessories. 

You will find lots of photos from our celebration on page 4 of this issue. 
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15 Year Celebration 
2001-2016 
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Activity Adventures 

The real Olympics were played in the city of Rio, but that didn’t dampen our 
spirits for the games! Throughout the month of August, we offered a 
‘Decathalon’ of  Olympic  worthy games for the staff and residents to test their 
mental and physical skills. Several started, but only a select few were able to 
complete all 10 events. Some of our Olympic Highlights are below! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

Administration 

Interim Administrator, Honor Chriscoe, NHA 

Administrator in Training, Tammie Yeary, RN 

Human Resources Generalist, Sue Reynolds 

 

Business Office 

Business Office Manager, Sherri Gilly 

 

Facilities 

Environmental Services Director, Jonathan Mullins 

Maintenance Director, Jonathan Mullins 

 

Nursing 

Director of Nursing, Ashley Jones, RN, BSN 

Assistant Director of Nursing, Keith Cowden, RN,MSN 

Nursing Supervisors,  Hannah Farmer, RN 

    Donna Cluesman, RN 
    Rita Sutton, RN 

     

Nursing Unit Managers Rikki Smith, RN 

     

 
Wound Care Nurse, Kellie Eads, LPN 

 

Admissions 

Admission/Marketing Coordinator, Kitty Kiser                                                  

 

Dining Services 

Dietary Services Director, Tammy Howard, CDM 

 

 

Medical Services 

Medical Director, Dr. Abdul Almatari 

 

Social Services 

Social Services Director, Vanessa Hammonds, B.Sc. 

Social Service Assistant, Cassie Davidson  

 

Recreation, Activities  
& Volunteers 

Activities Director, Laurie Hawkins, ADC 

Activities Assistant, Chanda Mullins 

 

Cornerstone Therapy Services, Inc. 

Steve Garrett, LPTA 

Tonya Clark, MSR:PT 

 


